
Canaan Historic District Commission Meeting 
May 20, 2019  Approved minutes 
Scheduled for the Senior Center but moved to Town Offices  
Members present: 
John Bergeron, Chairman; Richard Fox; Tina Lemoi; Scott Borthwick, 
Selectmen's rep.; Mary Noordsy, alternate who was an acting member and 
secretary for the meeting  
Members of the public: Claude Lemoi 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:25 PM. 
 
We discussed the wording of the Historic District Regulations proposed draft, 
specifically Page 19,  Section VIII, Paragraph D Environmental Criteria.  
 
The proposed wording to be added is, “The lot and yard area shall be maintained 
free of accumulations, including but not limited to garbage, trash, rubbish, 
appliances, furniture, lumber, demolition materials, salvage materials, fixtures, 
barrels, and scrap metal. Accumulations must be stored away from public and 
abutter view or removed from the property." 
 
Richard Fox moved to accept the proposed wording, Tina Lemoi seconded, all 
voted in favor. The motion passed. 
 
Notices will be posted for a public hearing on the proposed changes to the 
regulations to take place on June 17th at 7:15 PM at the Canaan Street Meeting 
House. The public is invited to attend and comment on the draft. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary Noordsy 
 
 
 
 

 


